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October Newsletter
Mon - Wed - Fri Class

We've had a great start to our school year. The children are learning each other's
names and getting to know each other. Thanks for handing in all the paper work and
making sure drop off and pick up are going smoothly. Please have your child use the
bathroom BEFORE school.

In September we learned all about our classroom. We learned that we are all alike
and we are all different and that God created each one of us. We are learning to
recognize our names and our friends’ names as well as writing our names. We are
spending the last week of September exploring Apples.

In October we will start the month learning all about Fall. The second week talk
about Nocturnal Animals. Then we will explore Community Helpers. We will do activities
for Halloween and the Mexican Holiday 'Dia de los Meurtos." On October 30, children are
welcome to wear a costume to school.

Picture Day is Wednesday, October 11.

Friday, Nov 3rd at 11am, is our Fiesta. Sign ups for items/food to share will go out
on 'Remind’ the week of Oct 15.

We would love to have more friends join us for lunch bunch! Lunch bunch is an
additional time to eat with friends, play outside, and a circle time. If you would like to
add lunch bunch in October, please add $25 for every Monday and $25 for every
Wednesday. (drop in rate is $8/day and billed at the end of the month).

October tuition is duel

Blessings
Heidi Livingston and Niki Nolly
Weekly Themes: Events:
Week of - Oct 11- Picture Day
Oct 1- Oct 30- Costume Day
Oct 8- Fall/ Leaves Nov 3- Fiesta

Oct 15 -Pumpkins
Oct 23- Halloween
Oct 30- Halloween/Mexico



